Hot Line Number 11 - 31 August 2017

Membership

We welcome the following new members -

Carol Dawe – ex Elmwood with 27 years bowling experience

Brad Sinclair, Kevin McKay, Gordon Archer – 1st year bowlers

Look out for these new members and help them to acclimatise to the club and its workings.

U8 Eligibility

Bowls Canterbury have advised that their initial advice on eligibility to play in this competition was incorrect. The correct conditions of play – Players in their first year through to and including their eighth year are eligible to participate in the U8 competition.

Clubroom Booking

The clubrooms have been booked from 3.30 - 8.30 this Friday so those members intending to "wet their whistle" are directed to the LBJ.

Peggy Drury

Peggy passed away in Wellington this week aged 98 years. Older members will remember Peggy Drury who was a member for many years, secretary for the Burnside Women's club for 12 years (1984 – 1996) as well as catering coordinator during her time at Burnside.

Season Opening

The date is Saturday September 9th at 4 pm in the upstairs lounge

U26 Markers

Markers still required for U26 Singles – October 6th, 7th and 8th. Please complete sheets in both match rooms or contact Bill@fowlie.co.nz

Match Committee News

As the upcoming season rapidly draws near the Match Committee have worked hard to create a suitable programme for everyone to enjoy. Entry sheets for a variety of Club Championships are now on the notice boards in the respective match rooms. Who is going to be first to get their names in?

When establishing a Club programme we always must plan our programme alongside the Centre programme to ensure there are minimal or no clashes. This is always a challenge. **Two important changes** for this season's competitions is that we will be holding **two rounds of the Men's and Ladies Championship Fours on Sunday 26 November 2017**. Also for the **men** there will be **two rounds of Club Championship Triples on Sunday 25 February 2018**. It will be great to see our wonderful club facilities in use on those two Sundays. Please ensure that you will be available for those days when you enter the events.

From the Editors Desk

"If you can't outplay them, outwork them."- Ben Hogan























